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NM 174/Catwalk Road  
Glenwood, NM 

 
Las Cruces - The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) District One office will 
be performing maintenance operations on NM 174/Catwalk Road on Monday March 16, 2015. 
The work will require that a section of NM 174 be closed at mile marker 1 from 8:00 a.m. until 
3:00 p.m.  
 
The NMDOT will need to remove a section of the existing roadway in order to install a large 
culvert where a low water crossing damaged a section of NM 174. Once the culvert is placed, the 
employees will make the necessary roadway repair work to ensure a safe passage for the 
traveling public.  
 
Roadway notifications will be posted on the department’s web page www.nmroads.com which 
can also be retrieved by calling 511. 

### 
 

For information please contact Bridget Spedalieri, NMDOT District One Public Information 
Officer at (575) 525-7340 bridget.spedalieri@state.nm.us . 
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